
Covid Guidelines for Kizomba classes with KikiZomba

1) Online Registration with mention of partner is mandatory on 
https://www.kikizomba.com/registration/. 
Online payment is preferable, cash is possible but with exact amount only. 

2) A maximum of 9 couples is allowed for any class. 

3) People with early bird or yearly subscriptions have priority to sign up, for the others it's first 
come first serve.

4) For the summer series from July only subscriptions will be possible, no drop-in classes (only 
exception see point 15) 

5) For June classes we will not be able to change partner. You need to register with your exclusive 
dance partner for all dance classes you take. 
If you are cohabitating with your dance partner, no mouth mask is needed (during dance only). 
If you do not cohabitate, you need to wear a mouth mask. 
If one dance partner cannot make it to class, the other one can join only alone. 
For July we do not know yet about a possibility to change partner. 

6) Mouth masks need to be worn during arrival, departure, socializing, or bathroom breaks.

7) Keep the social distancing of 1,5m to everyone who is not your exclusive partner. 

8) Every couple (including teachers) gets a designated space on the dance floor. Teachers will not 
circulate.

9) If the weather allows, classes will be held outside.

10) Arrive only few minutes earlier for class. No waiting inside. Please do not be late because doors
might be closed after the class start. 

11) Continue to wash your hands often and use hand sanitizor before entering and leaving. 

12) Parties, socials or practica are not allowed at this moment. However, we organise 15 minutes of 
socialisation time after the class, where you can sit, chat, and have a drink (with social distance).

13) After all students from one group have left the venue, tables, door knows and bathrooms will be
disinfected. Only after that a second group can enter. Groups are not to cross paths.

14) To accommodate the fact, that some of you plan to go on holiday, you can inform us and we 
will then record the class for you so you can have the recording to watch when you come back. We 
will only record if you have informed us that you will miss the class. Catching up classes in other 
levels will not be possible unfortunately this summer. 

15) Depending on whether there are free slots in the classes, students from the previous session who
lost 1 or 2 classes in March due to the lockdown can exceptionally join a class to compensate, 
provided the maximum amount of students is not reached. Please do check with us beforehand. If 
your exclusive partner is not eligible for catching up a class, they can either get in touch with us to 
arrange a drop-in payment, or you can join alone. 



16) Please help us by adhering strictly to all measures and support us in the implementation so that 
we can make everybody dance happily again. 


